
Thank 

You! 
Thank you to Barb 

Leland for serving as 
pianist and to 

Kumari Leland for 
sharing her gift of 

music during 
worship on June 22.  

Parking Lot Maintenance Starts June 25 
(weather dependent) 

Parking lot crack filling, sealing and striping 
is scheduled to begin Wednesday, June 25.  
All vehicles and other material should be 
removed before the close of business on the 
24th. 

Likely June 25th will be dedicated to crack filling; the 26th to apply-
ing sealer; and the 27th to striping. Foot traffic is okay after product 
dries. Please avoid vehicle traffic until Sunday, June 29. 

Your consideration and cooperation is appreciated.  

Habitat for Humanity Work Day 
Saturday, June 28 

Sign up now for the Helena Area Habitat for Humanity 
work day, Saturday, June 28, starting at 9am and con-
tinuing through the day until 4pm, as you are able. 

We'll be cleaning and doing light housekeeping. 
Coffee, donuts and water will be available. 

We'll meet in the church parking lot and share rides to the 
worksite. Thank you for participating!  

Questions? Visit with Carol Gneckow. 

This Week at FPC 
June 23, 2025 

This Week’s Calendar 

Thursday, June 26 
 “Psalms” Bible Study 11 a.m. 

Friday, June 27 
  Hand & Foot Cards 1:30 p.m. 

Sunday, June 29 
  Worship Service 10 a.m. 
 Fifth Sunday Potluck 11 a.m. 

Happy Birthday! 

June 26: Allen Chambers June 27: Melissa Stiles 

June 26: Jim Brainard June 30: Jeannie Pullin 

Church Office Hours 

Monday through Friday 

9 a.m.-1 p.m. 

Phone: 406-442-4775 

Email: admin@fpchelena.org 

Interim Pastor Janet Potter 
Email: pastor@fpchelena.org 

Church Potluck 

Sunday, June 29 

after the service 
 

 

 

Bring a favorite dish to share 

& meet in Richardson Hall. 

Rev. Munoz visiting 
next Sunday, June 29 
The Rev. Jessica Munoz will 
be joining us for worship 
next Sunday, June 29. 

As director of the Omaha 
Presbyterian Seminary 
Foundation Synergos pro-
gram, she will explain the program 
and all the benefits it offers. 

Emily Cowser, our new pastor begin-
ning Aug. 1, is an OPSF pastoral resi-
dent. 

Plan to attend to learn more about the 
program as we prepare to welcome 
Emily to Helena! 

mailto:pastor@fpchelena.org

